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MEMORANDUM FOR: Files

THRU: William 0. Miller, Chief, License Fee Management Branch, ADM
FROM: Douglas Weiss, License Fee Management Branch, ADY
SUBJECT: PROPOSED FEE CATEGORY 9 OF SECTION 170.31

On June 20, 1983, Steve Baggett, KMSS, met with Glenda Jackson and me
concerning proposed fee Category 9 "Device, Product or Sealed Source

Safety Evaluation.” He stated that, when their staff reviewed the pro-
posed fee schedule, Bernard Singer indicated that the category should

be expanded to include “custom" sealed source and device reviews. Steve
delivered a memo to LFMB dated June 20, 1933, which outlined their staff's
proposed changes to Category 9. Two new categories (2 and 20) were recom-
mended along with revisions to the footnotes fn 170.31. Glenda and 1 deter-
mined that the proposed changes would adequately cover fees for licenses
authorizing distribution to "specific", "exempt", and “general” Ticensees,
and applications for sealed source or device reviews. Our discussions with
Steve led to further refining the fee categories and subsequently deleting
proposed footnotes 5 and 6 of 170.31 and establishing a new Footnote 7 for
fee Category 5. Glenda and I discussed the changes with Bill Miller on

June 21, 1983, and the changes will be incorporated into the final rule.
Glenda confirmed in a telephone conversation on June 21 wit» Bernard Singer,
Ear] Wright, Steve Baggett, Mate Bassin and John Hickey, that the proposed
fees in Categorfes 3H, 3I, 3J and 3K would not change as @ result of the

revisions to Category 9.

Original Signed By
Je D, Weiss

Douglas Weiss
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Attachments: DISTRIBUTION:
1. 6/20/33 Memo License Fee File
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